
REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF ENGINEERING STA

Licensee recently obtained a construction permit to move KOUV-LP to another 
channel via construction permit APN 0000193455, granted in 2022, to solve the ongoing 
interference issue on CH 300. Licensee was to recommence normal operation with new CP; 
however, soon after the grant of the CP 06/23/2022, another licensee, co-channel FM translator 
to the new CP, approached KOUV-LP with the concern of alleged possible interference on the 
new channel. Recently that licensee further pursued a filing that added more complexity to 
solving the issue. The two licensees are still currently in the process of discussing the issue to 
work out 
concerns.  Furthermore, all CP construction has halted the past three month due to 
compounded weather incidents dropping unusual amount of snow to the western region from a 
prolonged atmospheric weather effect.  Because of that, KOUV-LP is momentary holding off on 
licensing-tocover for the new CP, as the proposed antenna for the CP is located in a tall tree 
that cannot be currently climbed. Because of this, an extension of the current Engineering STA 
is being requested until details are worked out on this issue.
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